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Hello, 
 
We will have a diver and our consultant on our lake on Friday, July 2nd to manually 
remove Eurasian water milfoil that we found in our lake east of the channel. The diver is 
Matt Berg's son, Noah, who will be down under removing  EWM. We need a couple of 
volunteers in kayaks to scoop up any floating fragments that may get away during the 
removal process. I have pool nets that can be used to grab errant fragments floating on 
the surface.  I will pick up Noah at the boat landing with my pontoon and we will be at 
the marked EWM site on the east side of the channel around 10:15 or 10:30. This 
process could take 5-6 hours. Please let me know if you have time to help us. 
 
 
 
Ed Wink 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Horseshoe Lake Property Association, Inc. 
 


